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Comments: The grazing rules need to take into consideration the environmental impact of cattle, sheep, and
other livestock. We should be working to preserve the natural integrity of the commons to leave it ‘'untrammeled'.
The degradation of our public lands through grazing privileges the few at the cost of the many and our
environment. Our national forest system should gradually retire grazing permits and stop 'rancher welfare'.

Grazing permits need to be authorized by the public and not by the 'Bundy’ style renegades.

Please drop your Rangeland Management Directives and if amended make them congruent with the National
Environmnetal Policy Act.

Thank You.



